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From the Board
We want to thank everyone for a good 2013, and we 
hope everyone has a great 2014! Happy New Year!

Here is the yearly agenda for the 2014 Heritage Parks 
Board of Directors:

• Continue to develop close relationships with the 
developer of the area

• The board wants to meet you! The board member 
assigned to your street will be coming to you door 
soon to introduce him/herself and to ask you a few 
questions to get to know you and your desires for our 
neighborhood. The board member will also be bringing 
you some important information. Please take the time 
to meet us as we take the time to meet and serve you!

• We will continue to work on a master plan for a 
proposed park area.

• The board is dedicated to continuing the 
beautification of Heritage Parks. We want to plant new 
trees, as well as replace some of the dead trees in the 
common areas. We will also continue to spruce up the 
area with bushes, flowers, etc.

• We want to increase the number and quality of 
the community activities. On the information sheet 
the board members will be bringing around the 
neighborhood, there will be a list of upcoming activities 
for 2014. We hope you and your friends and family will 
join us for these fun activities.

• The 2014 HPHA board members are:
- Richard Cordero, President
- Steve Robb, Vice President
- Joey Roberts, Secretary
- Kerry Amezcua, Board Member
- Ed Brokaw, Board Member
- Amanda Darby, Board Member
- Wilson Medina, Board Member

* Two positions still needed, see right for more info.

Set Up Your Draft
Are your monthly or quarterly 
payments set up on 
automatic draft? If not, it is 
easy to do, and it will save the 
Heritage Parks Homeowners 
Association  money, allowing 
us to do more with your dues. 
To sign up for automatic drafts, find the form online. 

The next Quarterly Meeting
is Tuesday, Jan. 14 at 7 p.m.

in the Region 14 Taylor Room.

Do we have your email?
Are you on the Heritage Parks email list? 
If not, email us to add your information 
at hpha@heritageparksabilene.com. Also, check 
us out on Facebook: Search for Heritage Parks 
Homeowners in Abilene.

www.heritageparksabilene.com  •  hpha@heritageparksabilene.com

Board Members Still Needed
The 2014 Heritage Parks Homeowners Association Board 
of Directors was nominate and voted upon at the last quarterly 
meeting in October. However, there are still positions which 
need to be filled.

The HPHA Board still needs a treasurer and another board 
member. If you have any questions on the duties, or if you are 
interested in serving in either of these positions, please contact 
Board President Richard Cordero at president@
heritageparksabilene.com.

Future Meeting Dates
The Heritage Parks Homeowners Association quarterly 
meetings are held on Tuesdays from 7-8:30 p.m. in the Taylor 
Room at the Region 14 Education Service Center on Hwy. 351. 
Future dates are:
• Tuesday, Jan. 21
• Tuesday, April 22
• Tuesday, July 22
• Tuesday, Oct. 21


